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Recycling Fund Focus Group Meeting 

 

The Recycling Fund Secretariat held a Recycling Fund focus group meeting on 27 November 2015. 

19 representatives from the trade associations relevant to the recycling industry were invited to 

discuss about the development of the recycling industry, coordination between stakeholders in the 

recycling chain and support from the Recycling Fund. 

 

  

  

Stakeholders shared their opinion towards the development of the recycling industry during the 

focus group meeting 

 


